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In just a few days, law enforcement personnel in the U.S., Canada, and Mexico will conduct commercial motor 
vehicle inspections and educate drivers and motor carriers about the importance of brake safety. They will also 
provide brake inspection and violation data to the Commercial Vehicle Safety Alliance (CVSA). This year 
CVSA’s Brake Safety Week is scheduled for August 24-30.  
   
CVSA-certified inspectors will conduct routine commercial motor vehicle inspections throughout the week, 
focusing on brake systems and components. In addition, inspectors will focus on drums and rotors – the 
emphasis for this year’s brake-safety initiative. Brake drum and rotor issues may affect a vehicle’s brake 
efficiency. Broken pieces of drums and rotors may become dislodged from the vehicle enroute and damage 
other vehicles or result in injuries or fatalities to the motoring public, according to CVSA. 
   
Commercial motor vehicles found to have brake-related out-of-service violations, or any other out-of-service 
violations will be removed from roadways until those violations are corrected. 
   
During Brake Safety Week, inspectors will capture data about commercial motor vehicle inspections, brake 
systems and components, and brake-related violations and report that data to CVSA. Some jurisdictions will 
use performance-based brake testers (PBBT) to assess the braking performance of vehicles and submit 
PBBT-specific data to the Alliance. CVSA will collect and analyze all data and report the results publicly later 
this year. 
   
In addition, brake-safety educational efforts by inspectors, motor carriers and others in the industry take place 
during Brake Safety Week and are integral to the success of the campaign. CVSA also offers resources to help 
drivers, motor carriers, owner-operators and mechanics prepare for Brake Safety Week. 
   
Brake Safety Week aims to improve commercial motor vehicle brake safety throughout North America. The 
goal is to eliminate roadway crashes by conducting roadside inspections and educating drivers, mechanics, 
large- and small-fleet motor carriers, owner-operators, and others on the importance of proper brake 
inspection, maintenance and operation. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The NPTC Monthly Driver Safety Letter, jointly sponsored by NPTC and Centerline Drivers, is a Microsoft Word document that you can print out 
and post as is, if appropriate, or modify any way you wish to make it a better fit for your drivers, including adding your company logo. If you are 
already doing an in-house letter, you may find information here that you can cut and paste into your own letter. If you are interested in specific 
subjects, or have any comments/feedback, contact Tom Moore, CTP, at tmoore@nptc.org or (703)838-8898. 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.centerlinedrivers.com_resources_customers-3Futm-5Fsource-3Dnewsletter-26utm-5Fmedium-3Demail-26utm-5Fcampaign-3Dnptcsafety&d=DwMGaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=Pk7F8D_tC8BDc0gKUuAF7W0qSLn-hrV2K76OUttr8OY&m=fU3Pi7gzwBybDlZLcTWCoZ0GYuzpv6_cqNrkAz5IAnY&s=PC038MgbOVFd85tuzAIDAYUeoMYNARYjgG-lZdzG3-I&e=
mailto:tmoore@nptc.org

